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Federal Bureau of Prisons
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Sfockfon, CA 95219

October 4, 2016

Request Number: 2016-05509

Dear Requester:

This ls in response to the above referenced Freedom of infonnation Act ifiJH) request.
$pecifically, you requested copies of a video tape from July 29, 2015 and April 7,
zCI16.

Your request for a copy these videos is being withheld pursuant to the following
provisions:

5 t .S.C. $ 552(blt6) concerns rnaterial the release of which would constitute a clearly
unwarranted invasion of the personal privacy of third parties.

5 U"S.C. S 55e{bX7}{G} ccncerns records or information compiled for law enforcement purposes
the release of which cculd reascnably be expected to constitute an unurarranted inuasion of the
personal privacy of third parties.

5 U.S.S. $ 552{bX7}{E} concems record* or infonrration cornpiled for law *nforcem*nt purposes
the release of which would disclose techniques and procedures for law enforcement
investigations or prosecutions.

5 U.S.C. $ 552{bX7}{F} concems records or information compiled for law enforcement purposes
the release cf which c*uld reaao*ably be expected to endanger the ltfe or perconal safety of an
individual.

lf you have any questions, you have the right to seek assistance from the undersign*d
or BOP's FOIA Public Liaison, Mr. C. Damell Stroble {202} 616-7750).

lf yau are not satisfied wiih my response to this request, lrou may adrninistratively
appealby writing to the Director, Of{ice ol lnformation Policy {OlP}, United $tates
Department of Justic+, Suite 11050, 1425 New York Avenue, NW, Washington, DC
2S530-0001, or you may submit an appeal through OIP's F0lAonline portal by creating
an aecount at https:#foiapnline"regulagons.gqvffoi#a.cilqn/public/hemg. Your appeal
must be pastmarked or electronically transmitted within 90 days of the date of my
re$psnse to your request. lf yau suhrnit your appeal by mail, both the letter and the
envelope should be clearly marked 'Freedom of lnformation Act Appeal." Additionally,
you have the right to seek dispute resolution services from BOP'g FOIA Public Liaison,
Mr. C. Damell Stroble {{?S2) 616-7750} or the Office of Government lnformation



Services (OGIS). OGIS offers rnediation services to resohe disputes batween FOIA
requesters and Federal agencies as a non-exclusive altemative to litigation. Using
OGIS services does not affect your right to pursue litigation. The contact informalion for
OGIS is as follows: Office of Government lnformation, Services, National Archives and
Records Adrninistration, Room 2610,8601 AdelphiRoad, College Pa*, Maryland
20740-6001;e+nailat ogis@nara.gov; telephone at202-741-5770: toll free at1-877-
684-6448; or facsimile at 202:741-5769.


